
 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday  17th April Writing Day – with Dent and Dean Barwick School 

Friday  20th April Quick Sticks Hockey Festival (Year 3 and 4)  

Wednesday 25th April Swimming Gala – Sedbergh Prep 

Wednesday  25th Apr Year 5 York Visit - Vikings  

Thursday 26th April Kendal Inter School Ski Competition 

Wednesday 02nd May Class Photos 

Wednesday  09th May Cricket Festival – Sedbergh Prep 

 

 

 

 

Well done to our Year 3 children who performed a fantastic Easter play as part of our Easter 

service and celebrations.  In addition we also had some excellent egg rolling and egg throwing 

on the final day.  Congratulations to the various winners of the Easter egg prizes! 

 

     
 

     
 

St Marys CE School, Kirkby Lonsdale  

Newsletter Monday 16th April  2018  

   Our Values:      Honesty          Trust           Responsibility         Perseverance        Respect 

   Advanced Dates 

  

 

   Easter Activities  

  

 



 

Well done to Mrs Neale and Mr Gorst who won comfortably at the egg 

throwing! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our children from Think Tank would really value your support in helping 

us provide regular food supplies for the Kendal food bank. 

There is a collection pint in the main entrance, children can 

pop food into the collection tub at any time.   

 

 
 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Annie who won the Easter hamper. The 

competition was arranged by the amazing twins, Georgina and 

Francesca who raised £73.  

 

The girls are passionate about raising funds for the cancer charity 

and we really want to celebrate their efforts. They worked really 

hard to promote the competition and share the reasons for raising 

the funds.  Thank you to all who supported the competition. Well 

done Anne! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Think Tank need your help – Food Bank support 

  

 

Amazing Fundraising 

  

 



 

 

 

 

          Kirkby Lonsdale CC  -  All Stars Cricket 

 Thu 17  May  - Thu 12  July 2018   3:45pm - 4:45pm 

 

The 8 week programme includes personalised kit bag for every player! All 

Stars Cricket provides boys and girls from 5-10 years old with 8 weeks of 

non-stop fun. The activity and game based programme is suitable for all 

skill levels, providing your child with the foundations to begin a lifelong 

love of physical activity and cricket, while making friends in a safe and 

enjoyable environment.  Age ranges will be split into suitable groups. 

Children returning for their 2nd year receive updated kitbag with stumps 

Your activators for the programme are Philip & Katrina Sinclair. 

Contact Details for more information 

T: 07586358870 

E: philsinclair@btinternet.com                                                                         

http://www.pitchero.com/clubs/kirkbylonsdale/ 

At Queen Elizabeth School on the artificial turf pitch    3:45pm  -  4:45pm 

Thu 17 May Thu 21 June  

Thu 24 May Thu 28 June  

Thu 07 June Thu 05 July  

Thu 14 June Thu 12 July  

Book your place  

Booking     http://allstarscricket.co.uk/kirkbylonsdale            £45.00 

All Stars Cricket 

  

 

mailto:philsinclair@btinternet.com
http://www.pitchero.com/clubs/kirkbylonsdale/
https://ecb.clubspark.uk/AllStars/Register/92c17c62-4d7a-43a6-9262-fab21966cbda
http://allstarscricket.co.uk/kirkbylonsdale


 

 

 

 

Well done to James and Joseph who both cam 1st in their team 

events during the Easter break at Pendle Ski Club. A super effort – 

let’s hope our school ski team can replicate their success next 

week! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A note from Mr Jones. 

 

I really hope we have a very positive and what looks to be an exciting term.  We have 

various residential visits taking place, from Rochdale, York and Hawse End as well as day 

visits and visitors.   

 

In about four weeks our Year 6 children will be taking part in SATS. I have been impressed 

with the improved confidence of our children as they take part in the additional SATS support 

groups. These groups in addition to the encouragement of Mr Bromley and the Year 6 staff 

team, ensure that our children are not placed under pressure during the assessments. They 

are however equipped and confident – well done year 6 for your continuing hard work and 

keeping on top of the things that challenge you! 

 

We hope the children have had a good restful and interesting break and are ready for an 

exciting time, back at school.  You may notice on your return, a new shelter area which is 

being constructed which was started over the holidays.  We also hope to have a new learning 

area built at half term. Watch this space! 

 

We look forward to seeing you back at school. 

 

Mr Jones 

 

Skiing Success 

  

 


